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Suffolk County Council – Web site 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
INITIAL CONSULTATION FOR THE PROPOSED SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION TO 
STONE STREET, HADLEIGH AND UNION HILL, SEMER. 

Following concerns raised by Hadleigh Town Council, Kersey and Semer Parish 
Councils, regarding speed and road safety issues along the A1141, to County 
Councillor Mick Fraser and Robert Lindsay. Both County Councillors, requested these 
speed limits be reassessed, to see if a reduction can be achieved. 
 
The sites have been considered against Suffolk County Council’s Speed Limit Policy 
and reports submitted for approval, by the Cabinet Member of Economic 
Development, Transport Strategy and Waste and the Manager of Transport Policy. 
The recommendations set out within the reports have been approved for the speed 
limits be lowered. 
 
Suffolk County Council are therefore proposing to implement a speed limit of 30mph, 
on Stone Street Hadleigh, from its junction with the A1071 to the existing terminal sign, 
north of “Stone Street Farmhouse”, and a 40mph speed limit from this terminal sign to 
the junction of the B1115. This proposal will improve road safety for all users.  
 
Please find attached for your perusal, a plan showing the extent of this proposal. 
 
I would welcome any comments or concerns that you have relating to the proposal. 
Any comments that you wish to make can be submitted using the e-mail address at 
the top of this letter or by letter to Phoenix House, 3 Goddard Road, Ipswich, IP1 5NP. 
All comments must be received by 12th April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Design Engineer – LHB and Minor works Team 
 
 

Date: 20th March 2024 
Enquiries to: Jason Crane 
Email: lhb@suffolkhighways.org 
 


